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circus4all Yangon - Statement 

Dear world 
We are the new thing! 
 
circus4all Yangon was formed on Thursday 21 May 2015, one hour after we 
performed our first show at the Eden Centre for Disabled Children in Yangon. 
 
We are eleven Myanmar people of mixed abilities who have discovered our love of 
performing. 
 
We care and share and are committed to supporting each other and anyone else 
who would like to learn circus arts with us. Everyone is welcome. We will train and 
practice and nurture our network. 
 
We plan to perform once a month and are looking for opportunities to do so.  
 
If you or your organisation would like SOMETHING DIFFERENT for some exciting 
and amazing entertainment with a strong social core, please get in touch with us. 
 
We have a package to offer you: a fun 30-minute show, a photo exhibition and a 
workshop on inclusion circus. 
 
Our goal is to participate in and contribute to the movement for education, social and 
cultural development in Myanmar through giving presentations and workshops at 
conferences, meetings and events. 
 
circus4all Yangon contact: Khin 09-430 52916 khin21khin@gmail.com 

 
The founder members of circus4all Yangon have just completed a week of teacher training 
with adaptive circus specialist Thomas Hinz. Thomas was brought to Yangon by the Serious 
Fun Committee, which organised the first International Juggling Festival here in February.  
 
Thanks to our organisations, Eden Centre for Disabled Children, Shwe Min Thar Foundation, 
Myanmar Independent Living Initiative, Aye Myitta Center and Linkage. 


